
 

 
 
 

      
 
 
June 9, 2017 
 
 
Re: 659 Dupont Street 
 
Dear Toronto and East York Community Council Members,  
 
Recently the building at 659 Dupont Street, a former bank, has been put up for sale.  The building's appearance and 
location at the corner of Dupont and Bathurst make it a good candidate for a heritage designation.  As the building is for 
sale, the future is uncertain.  I therefore recommend that: 
 
The Toronto and East York Community Council request the Senior Manager, Heritage Preservation Services to evaluate 
the property at 659 Dupont Street for inclusion on the City's Heritage Register and to report to the Toronto Preservation 
Board and the Toronto and East York Community Council. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Layton 
City Councillor 
Ward 19, Trinity-Spadina 
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